
Foreign Language Meeting 
September 6, 2016 

 
Attendees: Argelia Andrade, Maria Barrio de Mendoza, Evelyne Berman, Alicia Class, Donna 
Factor, Andres Moina, David Shan, Nina Yoshida, Marga Talavera-Hoferer 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Alicia C. has invited guest speaker, Anabel Munoz, a reporter for ABC Eyewitness News, to speak 
on Thursday, September 22, from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 in the East Dining Room. 

• No Show/Active Enrollment Reports.  
 
 

1. SLO BUSINESS  (Kevin and Rhea) 
 
STATUS OF SPRING 2016 REPORTS: 
 
COMPLETED REPORTS IN TRACDAT: 

• French 1 (SLO 1), 2 (SLO 1), 3 (SLO 2), 21/22 (Berman) 
• Japanese 2 (Yoshida), 4 (Yoshida), 25 (Yoshida) 

 
NOT YET COMPLETED REPORTS IN TRACDAT: 

• Spanish 1 (Barrio de Mendoza/Moina), 3 (A. Class), 52A (Class & Andrade)  
• German 2 (Stevens)  
• Chinese 1 (Shan), 21/22 (Carcamo)  
• Italian 1 (Kemitch),  24 (Pescatori)  

 
Foreign Language Courses/SLOs to be assessed for fall 2016: 
 
Spanish 2 (Andrade), 4 (Class), 5/6 (not offered), 52B (not offered)  
French 1 (SLO 1), 2 (SLO 1), 3 (SLO 2), 5/6 (SLO 3) [Berman] 
German 1 (Stevens) 
Japanese 1, 3, 21/22 (Yoshida) 
Chinese 2, 3 (Shan) 
 
2. FACULTY EVALUATIONS 

Elise reminded faculty to be thorough in their evaluations and talk to her if they have questions 
about offering criticism in an evaluation. 

 
3.  C-ID FEEDBACK OPPORTUNITY 

Tom reminded the faculty that September 16, 2016 is the deadline to contribute feedback on the 
Spanish TMC degree curriculum.  Elise sent out the C-ID link to all Spanish faculty so that they 
can access the survey. 
 

4.  ENROLLMENT 
The faculty discussed challenges with enrollment, and the faculty agreed to work with Elise and 
Robin Dreizler to host high school students at events here on campus, perhaps with light snacks 
or pizza, so that the high school students can see the campus and meet the instructors for 
question/answer sessions. 


